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REGION IX 

75 Hawthorne Street 
J 

San Francisco, CA 94105-3901 

Mr. Joseph W. Bruno, COTR 
Supervisory Civil Engineer 
Division of Facility Management 
Santa Fe Support Office 
National Park Service 
1100 Old Santa Fe Trail 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 

Dear Mr. Bruno: 

IS 2 2 \997 

IN REPLY REFER TO WST -8 
and SITE # NAV-249 
Certified Mail: Z 745 799 679 

This correspondence refers to your letter dated December 1, 1997 and the attached 
underground storage tank (UST) removal report for the Navajo National Monument, which is 
within the Navajo National Park. 

The information submitted has assisted the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) in assessing the status of this site, where two USTs were removed on December 
2,1996. Our records indicate there are no other USTs in or out of service at this site. 

This site does not appear to currently pose a threat to human health and the 
environment. EPA is not requiring further action at this time with respect to the Navajo 
National Monument site. 

Above ground storage tanks(ASTs) have replaced the old USTs. 

Please contact Walt Guggenheimer at (415) 744-2094 if you have questions or need 
more information. 

Sincerely, {;:, 

9-dr-uY Juur ~ 
a.~s~~~-Kaufman, Chief 
v:ltnderground Storage Tanks Program Office 

Enclosure 

cc: · Norma Cady. Navajo Nation EPA 
Roy Murphy, Bur au of Indian Affairs 
Charles Dowell , Indian Health Service 
Peter T. Noyes, Navajo Nation HPD - . 
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